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16
th

 October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a wonderfully busy first half-term we have had and thank you for all the support you 

have given the school over this term. 

 

I thought I would just send out a quick reminder about what is happening in this last week. 

 

 We were hoping to hold our Harvest Festival tomorrow, but this has now been re-

arranged to Thursday 2
nd

 November, at 2.00pm.                                        .  

If you could kindly donate any dry or tinned produce for the festival, we would very 

much appreciate it.  This year the collection will go to the new food bank set up by 

the local churches for those who need support within our parishes. 

 We have noticed that the snacks children are bringing for break time are becoming 

less healthy.  Please can we remind you that break time snacks should be a healthy 

choice.  Attached is what is available to buy from the kitchen as a guide for you. 

 As no-one has informed us that they hold a blue badge for parking, the school car 

park gates will be locked at the beginning and end of the school day. 

 On Tuesday 17
th

 October at 2.45pm, the parents of our reception pupils are welcome 

into school to view their child’s EYFS profile.  These are a wonderful record of what 

your child has achieved so far and an opportunity to discuss your child’s learning with 

Miss Swinson and Mrs Richardson. 

 Parents’ Evening is Wednesday 18
th

 October from 2.30pm – 8.00pm.  If you haven’t 

yet booked an appointment to meet your child’s teacher, please speak to Mrs Cogdell 

in the office. 

 Bell Ringers Needed – When Fleggburgh Church opens again in October / November 

following the recent renovations, the local band of bell ringers are looking forward to 

resuming ringing on a regular basis and are keen to recruit more ringers.  If you are an 

experienced ringer or interested in learning the rewarding skill of bell ringing and 

would like to join us we would love to hear from you.   You do not need previous 

ringing experience as training will be provided.  All you need to do is be enthusiastic 

and be prepared to spend a regular evening practicing learning how to ring the bells 

for services, weddings and other special events.   For further information please 

contact Martin Farrimond on 01493 886212 or marty.farrimond@tesco,net  
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 The final reminder is that we break up for half term on Thursday 18
th

 October. 

 

I wish you all a happy half-term week and look forward to another half-term of hard work by 

all. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Ingrid Rounce 

Head of School 

 

 


